
Computing:
In computing we will be looking at 
programming and creating 
repetition in games.
The children will create their own 
game code.

ART: 
This next half-term the children 
will be looking at printmaking. 
Using a range of medias and 
techniques via cutting, sticking, 
carving and painting.

Keep in touch through 
Seesaw. We will be 
sharing our learning 
with you at home.

Science: 
We will be learning all about 
invertebrates that live in our 
ponds and on our shores.

Writing: 
In writing we will be exploring the text ‘A Walk in London’.

Guided Reading: 
We will continue to develop our reading skills 
using ‘Varjak Paw’’ by S.F Said.

Maths - We will be using the Power Maths scheme of 
work to teach the children about money, time and 
geometry.

Please check My Maths weekly for 
online maths homework.

PSHE: 
We will continue to look at  
‘Economic Well Being’.

RE: Islam
Our key question is: 
How do festivals and worship show 
what matters to a muslim?

Music: 
In music the children 
will be looking at 
syncopated rhythm 
through the samba 
and carnival sounds of 
Brazil.

PE: Athletics and cricket. The 
children will need their PE kits 
on…

Orcas - Wednesday & Friday
Turtles - Tuesday & Friday

Geography:
This half-term we will 
be learning about the 
Sunshine State of Florida.

Our key question is ‘Beyond the 
Magic Kingdom - what is the 
sunshine state really like?’

The children will be taught 
French, where they will 
explore food.
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Trips:
We are hoping to visit 
Totnes to help support 
our Writing. 

https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login

